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STATE OF CONNECTICUT 
CONNECTICUT SITING COUNCIL  

Ten Franklin Square, New Britain, CT  06051 
Phone: (860) 827-2935  Fax: (860) 827-2950 

E-Mail: siting.council@ct.gov
Web Site: portal.ct.gov/csc

VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL 

May 2, 2024 

Cullen Morgan 
Site Acquisition Consultant 
Centerline Communications, LLC 
750 West Center Street, Suite 301 
West Bridgewater, MA  02379 
cmorgan@clinellc.com 

RE: EM-T-MOBILE-097-230602 – T-Mobile notice of intent to modify an existing 
telecommunications facility located at 24 Dinglebrook Lane, Newtown, 
Connecticut.   Request for Extension of Construction. 

Dear Cullen Morgan: 

The Connecticut Siting Council (Council) is in receipt of the request for an extension of 
construction time submitted on behalf of T-Mobile, for the above-referenced exempt modification 
request, dated April 30, 2024.  

Pursuant to Condition No. 9 of the Council’s decision letter dated June 20, 2023, the Council 
hereby grants an extension of time until June 20, 2025 to complete construction.   

This extension is granted with the understanding that the Council will be notified should T-
Mobile decide not to proceed with construction. 

Sincerely, 

Melanie A. Bachman 
Executive Director 

MAB/ANM/laf 

mailto:siting.council@ct.gov


750 W Center St, Suite 301 
West Bridgewater, MA 02379 

781-713-4725

T-Mobile
Cullen Morgan 

Site Acquisition Consultant 
750 W Center Street 

Suite 301 
West Bridgewater, MA 02379 

(941)549-7263
cmorgan@clinellc.com 

April 30, 2024 

ATTN: Melanie A. Bachman, Executive Director 
Connecticut Siting Council 
10 Franklin Square 
New Britain, Connecticut 06051 

RE: Request for Extension of the Deadline for Close Out Requirements 
EM-T-MOBILE-097-230602 
24 Dinglebrook Lane, Newtown, CT 06470 

Dear Ms. Bachman: 

The T-Mobile site listed above was approved by the Connecticut Siting Council on 
June 20, 2023 for Tower Sharing at the existing Telecommunications Facility. At this time, 
T-Mobile would like to request an extension of the deadline due to issues in equipment
procurement.

If you have any questions or need any additional information regarding these 
facilities, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

Respectfully, 

Cullen Morgan 
Site Acquisition Consultant 
Centerline Communications, LLC (Agent to T-Mobile) 
Mobile: (941) 549-7263 
cmorgan@clinellc.com 


